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Public review of proposed changes to the 

2020 National Model Codes – Winter 2024 

The Canadian Board for Harmonized Construction Codes (CBHCC) invites 

code users, stakeholders, and members of the public to participate in the winter 

2024 public review of proposed changes to the 2020 National Model Codes. 

 

This national public review takes place from February 27 to April 29, 2024. 

 

Ontario stakeholders are encouraged to participate in this review, as the 

outcomes of the consultation will be considered in the development of future 

proposed amendments to the Ontario Fire Code. 

 

For additional information, please visit:  Public review of proposed changes to 

the 2020 National Model Codes (cbhcc-cchcc.ca) 
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